
ANNOUNCEMENT SHEET 
October 19th, 2009 
42nd SCHOOL DAY 

 
The Spanish Club will have an important meeting on Tuesday,        
October 20th at 7:40 a.m. in Mrs. Acquaviva’s room D-8. 
 
There will be an Environmental Club meeting on Wednesday, October 21 
at 3:10 in Mrs. Acquaviva’s room D-8. 
 
Any Junior or Senior girl who is participating in the powder puff game this 
Tuesday must come by Coach Mac’s room in A-1 to pick up a permission 
slip.  You MUST have your permission slip signed and returned before the 
game on Tuesday.   
 
Canton Youth League Basketball sign ups will be each Saturday this 
month at the Canton Fire Department from 9:00 – 12:00.  
 
Students don’t forget to be sending in your pictures of you and your 
friends to the Jostens image share link or Mrs. Hanson for the 2009 – 
2010 yearbook.  We would really like to see pictures of your summer 
activities and jobs as well as others pictures. 
 
Any person wanting to attend the skateboard demo at Waynesville Rec 
Center needs to see Mrs. Squires in C9.  The demo will be held on Friday, 
October 23 from 10-12 with lunch provided after.  Skateboards and 
helmets required.  There will be a bus leaving Pisgah at 9:30 that morning 
if you want to attend. 
 
The Blood Drive will be October 30 in the Media Center.  16 years olds 
must return permission slips signed by parent by October 22 or they will 
be taken off donation list and replaced with someone from waiting list.  
Confirmation cards will be passed out the 28th and 29th for your hall pass.  
Make sure you have it, and a picture ID before reporting to Media Center 
on 30th at designated time. 
 
 
 
 
TEACHERS: 
CAFETERIA DUTY   (October 19 – October 23) 
1st Lunch  Ulery and Kruk 
2nd Lunch Cagle and Riddle 
3rd Lunch McRee and Godfrey 


